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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Industry Motice £#05-17
June 17, 2005

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING

COMMISSION MEETING WILL STILL TAKE PLACE AS SCHEDULED

A public hearing had been scheduled by the New York City Taxi and Limousine
Commission (TLC) as part of the June 20, 2005 Commission meeting to discuss the
izzue of mandatory display of TLC drivers' licenses in all For-Hire Vehicles. At the
request of the petitioner, the public hearing has been cancelled.

The Commission meeting will take place at 9:30 a.m. as scheduled and will
include all other agenda items.
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